

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 24th January 2025





Highlights of the Week:





What a Wow week! We did our Wow themed bus ride and the children were great! We sang songs, looked for different items and thought about light and dark (going through tunnels!). We also did some experiments, involving water and tissue paper, whilst thinking about scientific terminology we can use.

This week we have been thinking about -

- Using PECS and communication boards.
- Generalising and sorting our RWI Sounds.
- Thinking about size is it big or small.
- Making categories as we sort different objects.





Head Teacher Awards

James for doing really well with his new toileting routine! Bella for great listening on our bus ride! **Helpful Award:**

Penelope for helping get resources ready at learning time.





Messages:

- Please return your parents evening slip as soon as possible so we can arrange, as much as possible, getting everyone a time slot that works for them.
- If any children or parents have a favourite picture or artist, or type of art, we would love to know, so we can include them in our Wow topic art sessions.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!